
Five Ways Cardholders Can Help Combat 
Debit Card Fraud

HCSB is regularly increasing our 
resources to assist in the fight against fraud. 
While many tools and services are created 
to mitigate fraud, cardholders can also be on 
the lookout for fraudulent activity. Here are 
some simple tips to proactively monitor your 
accounts and help protect against fraud.  

1. Review transactions regularly.
Make it a habit to review transactions 

regularly online instead of waiting for 
your monthly statement. Keep in mind, 
fraudsters often test the waters with small 
transaction amounts before taking the 
plunge with a large one. Don’t ignore low-
dollar charges. 

2. Use mobile banking apps. 
The HCSB mobile banking app allows 

you to receive fraud alerts 24/7 and offers 
you the convenience of shutting your card 
off if you suspect fraud or your card is lost 
or stolen. You can also submit travel notices 
through mobile banking apps without 
needing to contact the bank. 

3. Stay cyber aware.
Cyber criminals use fake emails, spoofed 

websites and other phishing attacks to trick 
victims into sharing personal or sensitive 
information. To spot potential fraudulent 
emails, look for slight variations in email 
addresses and misspelled words. For 
example, an extra letter added to a name 
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According to…

CHRISTIE & 
MAGGIE

The time has come to say 
farewell to Natasha. We are 
proud to say our staff and 
customers become like family to 
us and that is why saying good-
bye is hard! Natasha Phillips has 
worked at HCSB for 12 years 
and has led the LiNK Club for 
11 of those years. She will be 
missed by you, our customers, 
and our staff as well. We 
wish Natasha the best as she 
chases her kids & her puppies 
and pursues her photography 
career. In the meantime, Christie 
and Maggie will be teaming up 
to direct the LiNK Club. We 
are excited to offer you the 
same great customer service 
and opportunities. Thanks for 
your continued loyalty and for 
choosing HCSB as your bank!

HardinCSB.com
JULY/AUGUST 2022

Giving Back

BETTER BANKINGBETTER BANKING
Club Blue
If you haven’t taken advantage of all CLUB BLUE has to offer, now is the time! Club 
Blue is an added checking account benefit that makes it simple to keep your family 
finances safer and provides discounts on financial products. LiNK Club members re-
ceive all the perks of Club Blue for ½ price - only $4.00 per month (plus tax.) In this 
newsletter, we highlight the components of Club Blue’s identity theft protection benefit. 

• ID Theft Protection and Detection Resources
∆ Credit Bureau Monitoring*
∆ Ongoing Alerts* – with 30-Day “No News is Good News” Message
∆ Total Identity Monitoring*
∆ Fully-Managed Identity Theft Resolution Services
∆ Up to $10,000 Identity Fraud Expense Reimbursement
∆ Payment Card Registration*

*Insurance products are not deposits, not FDIC insured, not insured by any federal government
agency and not guaranteed by the financial institution. Perks account may be canceled at any time.

Pine Lake Festival 
donation of $3000 from 
Hardin County Savings 
Bank and Brown-Hurst 

Insurance. Pictured 
are Brett Pfaltzgraff, 

chair of the Pine Lake 
Festival with Marc 

Anderson of Brown-
Hurst Insurance and 
Maggie Vander Wilt 

and Christie Pence of 
Hardin County Savings 

Bank.

Pine Lake 
Country Club 
donation from 

the Hardin 
County Savings 
Bank for $5000. 

Pictured are Jake 
Travis (center) 

with HCSB Board 
members Mark 
Anderson and 
Andy Ewoldt.
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might be easy to miss. This tactic is used 
to trick victims into sharing confidential 
information. 

4. Protect your personal information.
Using a pattern when updating 

passwords makes it easier for fraudsters 
to hack into your accounts. Along with 
creating strong passwords, protect your 
personal information commonly used for 
password recovery questions. Avoid social 
media challenges that collect personal 
information, such as your favorite 
vacation place, model of your first car or 
childhood heroes. Social media challenges 
can be a fun way to get to know more 
about friends, but to a fraudster, the info 
you provide can inadvertently help them 
with their fraudulent schemes. 

5. Embrace multi-factor authentication 
technology.

Multifactor authentication processes, 
such as a PIN sent to your phone, only 
take a few seconds to ensure you are the 
one attempting the transaction, making 
it more difficult for fraudsters. It can be 
frustrating to be asked to take additional 
steps to complete a transaction, but keep 
in mind the extra time taken is ultimately 
for your benefit. 

Silence the scammers - One last 
reminder: we will never call, text or email 
asking for sensitive information like your 
debit card number or PIN. Never share 
your account number, debit card number 
or social security number. When in doubt, 
hang up and call the bank. 

BETTER BANKING IN 2025



United Fund
Hardin County Savings Bank pledged our annual $2000 dona-
tion to the United Fund. HCSB’s Chairman of  the Board, Jim 
Brown, is the treasurer of  the United Fund and extends his grat-
itude to those who give to this worthwhile project that supports 
over 21 agencies in Eldora and Hardin County. It’s not too late 
to give! For more information contact Jim or Krista Weber at 
hcsb@hardincsb.com. 

Love Where You Live 
Bank Local, Give Local



Highlights and Happenings

Thursday, March 20
Happy First Day of Spring! 

Sunday, April 20
Happy Easter

Monday, May 26
Memorial Day, all locations closed

Marco Balderas and 
Sandy Ausenhus
HCSB is excited to welcome not one, but two loan processors to our staff. Marco 
Balderas and Sandy Ausenhus have been busy learning the duties and respon-
sibilities of  an HCSB loan administrator. Running loan payments, processing 
loans, balancing accounts, filing insurance and titles and helping customers keep 
Marco and Sandy very busy! Many of  you have already spoken with them on the 
phone or at the “Loan U” in Eldora. If  not, please stop by and help us welcome 
them to HCSB. 

Marco Balderas grew up in Hubbard, attended school at South Hamilton and 
graduated from Briar Cliff  University with a degree in Business and Sports Man-
agement. Before joining us at HCSB, Marco worked with his dad (big Marco) 
in the families’ food truck, Taco Life, and has also sold insurance. Currently, he 
enjoys coaching basketball at South Hardin High School. 

Along with his dad, Marco and mom Nicole, he has two brothers and one sister. Marco is an avid fisherman, still 
loves to play basketball and spends time with his girlfriend. When asked about his favorite part of  the job, Marco says 
“I enjoy working with our awesome customers and the great staff  at HCSB.” 

Sandy grew up in Iowa Falls and graduated from 
Iowa Falls High School. She attended Mankato 
State University and Montana State University. 
After spending over 25 years in education, Sandy 
decided it was time for a new challenge. She began 
her career at HCSB in June of  2024. After learning 
the basics of  banking in the teller area, Sandy moved 
to the loan department as a loan administrator. She 
assists loan officers with their loan processing needs 
but most importantly she provides customer service. 
She truly enjoys the people she works with and they 
enjoy her! 

In her time away from the bank, Sandy spends time 
with her two adult sons, Brandon and Cameron. She 
also enjoys walking, hiking, playing golf, spending 
time with her friends and family and cheering for the 
Iowa State Cyclones!  

Highlights and Happenings

Working For You
The annual meeting of  the Hardin County Savings Bank took place 
on May 20, 2022. Reelected as bank directors were Jim Brown, Mar-
tin Brown, Drew Lewis, Donna Lawler, Larry Wolf, David Vander 
Wilt, Steve Gehrke and Maggie Vander Wilt. Newly elected direc-
tors were Marc Anderson and Andy Ewoldt. Retiring as bank di-
rectors after twelve years of  service are Maury Hyde and Cornelia 
Throssel. The following promotions were also announced:

Emily Schossow to Assistant Vice-President. Emily has been 
working at HCSB for 5 years. She is a key player in the loan depart-
ment overseeing loan processing & administration, credit analysis 
and customer service.

Maggie VanderWilt to Vice-President. Maggie began her career 
in 2001 and now handles public relations, assists with marketing 
and is on the board of  directors.

Amber Roskens to Chief  Financial Officer. Amber came to HCSB in 2015, manages HCSB Accounting Solutions and 
oversees the financial actions of  the bank.

July 4July 4 ............ ............ Bank Closed for Bank Closed for 
 Independence Day  Independence Day 
  Happy 4th of July! Happy 4th of July! 
July 4July 4 ............ ............ Gifford Parade Gifford Parade 
 10:00 am 10:00 am
July 6July 6 ............ ............ Hardin County Fair ParadeHardin County Fair Parade
 6:00 pm 6:00 pm
July 7July 7 ............ ............ HCSB BINGO at the Fair HCSB BINGO at the Fair 
 in the Community Building  in the Community Building 
 5:30 – 6:30 pm 5:30 – 6:30 pm
July 8July 8 ............ ............ HCSB BINGO at the Fair HCSB BINGO at the Fair 
 in the Community Building  in the Community Building 
 5:30 – 6:30 pm 5:30 – 6:30 pm
July 23July 23 .......... .......... HCSB BINGO at the HCSB BINGO at the 
 Hardin County Farm Museum  Hardin County Farm Museum 
 10 – 11:00 am 10 – 11:00 am
July 30July 30 .......... .......... Pine Lake Festival Parade Pine Lake Festival Parade 
 3:00 pm 3:00 pm
August 6August 6 ...... ...... Union Tar Heel Days Parade Union Tar Heel Days Parade 
 11:00 am 11:00 am
August 6August 6 ....... ....... HCSB BINGO at HCSB BINGO at 
 Union Tar Heel Days  Union Tar Heel Days 
 2 – 3:00 pm 2 – 3:00 pm

Amber Roskens, Andy Ewoldt, Maggie Vander 
Wilt, Marc Anderson, Emily Schossow



Be sure to return the puzzle in this issue to an 
HCSB location by Friday, April 18. You may 
be the next winner of a $20 gift card!

Name_ _________________________________

Phone__________________________________

Email_ __________________________________

 Check here if you no longer wish to 
     receive a paper copy of this newsletter.
Include your email to receive your LiNK Newsletter via 
email instead of snail mail. You’ll love receiving it sooner 
and your desk will thank you.

Stay 
Connected! MAIN BANK

1202 Edgington Ave
PO Box 311

Eldora, IA 50627
641-939-3407

M-F 8:30 am – 4:00 pm

MOTORBANK
1414 Edgington Ave

Eldora, IA 50627
641-939-5561

M-Th 9:00 am – 4:00 pm
Friday 9:00 am – 5:30 pm

Saturday 9:00 am – 12:00 pm

UNION
415 Center St
PO Box 402

Union, IA 50627
641-486-5331

M-Th 8:30 am – 3:30 pm
Friday 8:30 am – 4:00 pm

LOCATIONS AND HOURS

1202 Edgington Ave • PO Box 311
Eldora, IA 50627

Temp-Return Service Requested

And the 
winner is…
Marlene Bonzer was 
the winner of the 
HCSB Winter crossword 
puzzle from the winter 
newsletter. Marlene 
received a $20 gift 
card. Thank you to all 
who submitted puzzle 
entries! 

Like us on 
Facebook

SPRING AT HCSB

And the winners are...And the winners are...  

Libby SteinfeldtLibby Steinfeldt is the  is the PUZZLE WINNERPUZZLE WINNER for the May/June newsletter and received a $20 gift  for the May/June newsletter and received a $20 gift 
card.  Thank you to all who submitted puzzle entries. card.  Thank you to all who submitted puzzle entries. 

Be sure to return the puzzle in this issue to an HCSB location by Be sure to return the puzzle in this issue to an HCSB location by Friday, August 12th.Friday, August 12th. You may  You may 
be the next winner of a gift card!be the next winner of a gift card!

MAIN BANK
1202 Edginton Ave

PO Box 311
Eldora, IA 50627
641-939-3407

M-F 8:30 am – 4:00 pm

MOTORBANK 
1414 Edgington Ave

Eldora, IA 50627
641-939-5561

M-Th 9:00 am – 4:00 pm
Friday 9:00 am – 5:30 pm

Saturday 9:00 am – 12:00 pm

UNION
415 Center St
PO Box 402

Union, IA 50627
641-486-5331

M-Th 8:30 am – 3:30 pm
Friday 8:30 am – 4:00 pm

Locations and Hours

Brain Booster

1202 Edgington Ave • PO Box 311
Eldora, IA 50627

Temp-Return Service Requested

Like us on Facebook to Stay Connected! 
If you’re not one of the 1,260 followers on our Hardin County Savings Bank Facebook page, you are missing 
out on lots of information including upcoming events and other fun stuff! It’s easy, all you need to do is go to Facebook.

com/hardincountysavingsbank and click the “Like” button at the top of the page to get LiNKed into The LiNK club. 

Name

Phone

Email

Include your email to receive your LiNK newsletter via email instead of snail mail. 
You’ll love receiving it sooner and your desk will thank you!

ACROSS
1. Open shoe with sole 
    and straps
3. Container to carry 
    camp gear
5. Activity of propelling 
    one’s body through 
    the water through 
    physical movement
7. Cultivation of flowers 
    and plants

10. In the open air
11. Short trip away from 
       home
13. Release from effort 
       or strain
15. Hot summer 
       month
17. Month with 
       Independence Day 
       holiday
18. Flashes in the sky

DOWN
1. Land bordering an 
    ocean
2. Open boat with pointed 
    ends that is paddled
4. Informal outdoor meal
5. Tall plant with yellow 
    sun shaped flowers
6. Humid and steamy
8. Activity of using a 
    water craft for pleasure

9. Day on which 
    business activity is 
    suspended
12. Unrestrained 
       movement n
14. Outdoor space with 
       temporary shelters
16. Journey, voyage or 
       excursion
17. Sixth month
19. Degree of warmth

CongratulationsCongratulations 
to our BIRTHDAY LUNCH to our BIRTHDAY LUNCH 

WINNERSWINNERS –  – Mark and Tawni Mark and Tawni 
Gunderson.Gunderson.

BASKET
BLOSSOMS

BULBS
BUTTERFLIES

CHICKS

DAFFODIL
EASTER

EQUINOX
HORSESHOW

MAYPOLE

RAINBOW
ROBIN

SHAMROCK
SHOWERS

TAURUS

THUNDERSTORM
TULIPS


